
On December 22nd, two lucky winners will move out of the classroom and into 
Mrs. Hoover’s office for the day! They will do the morning announcements, 
assist Mrs. Hoover throughout the day and make a special Happy Holiday 
announcement at the end of the day.


- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

To be entered into the drawing,


complete the below form & return it to 
school by Wednesday, Dec. 14th. 


One winner will be selected from 

K - 2nd Grade & one winner will 


be selected from 3rd - 5th Grade.

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -


Teacher/Grade:  _______________


Student Name:   _________________________________________


# of Tickets:       ______  X $1.00 = Total Amount Enclosed: _________

Please make checks payable to State Street PTO

Questions? Please email ptostatestreet@gmail.com 
Funds raised will help provide field trips, annual field day, assemblies and more!

- - Hurry - -

Drawing is


FRIDAY

DEC. 16th

mailto:ptostatestreet@gmail.com

